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Lead, Kindly Light ...
Lead Thou me On

Newsletter

HALF TERM

We break up for half term today at 3.20pm. Children return to school on
Tuesday 6 June (5 June is an INSET Day for staff only).

KS2 SCHOOL LUNCHES

Please remember to let us know if your child is changing to/from school
lunches so we can order the correct meals. Any outstanding payment from
this half term must be cleared before 6 June. Thank you.

NEW DIARY DATES

Monday 3 July Year 2 play 2.30pm

Thursday 6 July  KS2 District Sports, Woking AC (details to follow)

SUN HATS AND SUN CREAM

We’'re all enjoying the sun this week. Please remember if it is a hot and sunny
day children should bring their sun hats to school. Sun cream can be applied
at home. Ifitis brought to school children must apply it themselves.
SLIME/STRESS BALLS—please can we ask that these are not brought into
school. Thank you.

HAPPY SHOESDAY raised £155—thank you for your kind donations.

TOP OF THE FORM—SEMI FINAL WINNERS! On Wednesday the Year 6 Top of
the Form team (Lucas B, Daniel S, Gabriella D, Louise T) played in the semi
final against Claremont Fan School. The whole of Year 6 came to watch the
tense match with the final result 50-47 to Cardinal Newman! (by Louise T)
YEAR 4 MATHS CHALLENGE Our team of Lara, Eva, Stanley and Adam took
part in a challenge at St George’s Junior School last Friday against a number of
other schools. You can find photos of their afternoon on our website.
PARKING COMPLAINTS We have had another complaint this week about
double parking in and around Kenilworth Drive. Parents are parking without
leaving space for other vehicles to pass. In addition parents are using the
Tiddler’s Pre-School car park (next door) in the morning meaning their staff
are unable to get in. Please can we remind parents again to park safely and
with consideration for our neighbours. Thank you.

RECEPTION CLASSES would be very grateful for any unwanted Playmobil or
similar figures based around the theme of the beach or camping. Thank you.
123 MAGIC (MANAGING BEHAVIOUR EFFECTIVELY)

The next programme for parents starts on Monday 12 June at St Mary’s
School in Long Ditton. Please look on our website for more information.
SURREY ARTS CONCERTS Please look on our website for information about
the Family Concerts on Sunday 18 June at Dorking Halls. These are special
one hour concerts to inspire future musicians.

EFFORT AWARDS
Red Edward B Caelan S Topaz Lucy W Jack K
Orange Dominik L EvaO Coral James W Helka K
Green James S Maya C Opal Charles B Luca H
Yellow | ElieV Harry E Garnet Roxy H Antonio S
Violet Oscar L Lara S Amethyst Nathan C Ethan M
Ruby Millie H Jack M




